
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

To celebrate all of our student’s achievements in working  and being mindful of all of the school values; I am Kind, 

Careful, Peaceful and Proud, we will be holding Bucky’s Big Day on the 12th of December. Classes will all visit 

with Matilda’s Farm throughout the day. 

Parents /carers are welcome to the middle of the day celebrations and involve themselves in the COLOUR RUN  

fun between 11:30 am and 1pm. 

  Students that have earned 80 Bucky Dollars since Term two will go to a puppet show in the hall , other students 

will remain in class and complete lessons. 

PARA MEADOWS ART SHOW 2018 

We are once again looking forward to The Para Meadows Art Show 

which will be available for viewing after the Awards Ceremony on 

Monday the 17th of December and also on the same afternoon until 

5.30. This is  a showcase of some of our student’s wonderful 

artworks which have been created throughout this year. Every student will have an exhibit. 

We will also be selling sets of postcards which are reproductions of the art works. 

Thank you to Sabina, Nicola and Lindsay for organising this event 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The year is quickly coming to a close. 

Over the next few weeks we will be celebrating our 
successes of 2018. 

The Year 6 Graduation will be on Thursday the 29th of 
November at  4.30-6.00. This will be held in the school 
hall. 

The Year 12 Graduation Assembly is on the 5th of 
December and will be starting at 10.00.So please arrive 
at 9.45. 

The Awards Assembly will be on Monday 17th of 
December at 9:45 am start. So please arrive at 9:30 
sharp. 

Over the coming weeks staff will be finalising reports and 
the end of year package , reports, Chronicle, class 
placements will be sent home on Friday the 14th of 
December.  

Thanks Susan Small for all your efforts in collating the 
Chronicle. 

2019 organisation   

Be assured, class groupings and room placement have 

been thoroughly planned and co-ordinated to provide the 

best for all students. There will be opportunities in the 

middle of Term 1 to discuss concerns, however, class 

placements will start as per notifications. 

All returning students will start on 30th of January 2019 

new students to Para Meadows will begin on Monday the 

4th of February to allow a smooth transition into school. 

Teachers will organise PLSP meetings within the first six 

weeks of Term one and will be available to answer 

questions before and after school, to limit interruptions to 

learning in class times. Urgent request can be discussed 

with the Principal or Deputy Principal at the time. 

Bucky News 

Weeks 5 & 6 

   Congratulations  

 

 

 

 

 

Jason and Clark and the students in Primary 5  have been 

awarded the Bucky prize for making a great effort in using 

equipment safely. 

Over the next two weeks students will be encouraged to be 

peaceful and everyone will doing good  listening. 

Para Meadows 2019 focus areas  

Our current school directions have us working at improving 

communication for all students across the school; identifying 

and supporting sensory needs of students; greater emphasis 

on the development of literacy and numeracy for all students. 

Our teachers will engage in professional learning to support 

student development in these identified areas. 

If you would like to provide feedback or make suggestions  

around these intended areas of growth for our students, 

there will be a feedback sheet included in the end of year 

package. 

We will endeavour to canvas input throughout 2019 using 

surveys or suggestion/ feedback sheets included with the 

newsletter. 

Best regards for the upcoming fortnight, 

Gill Hendry 

 

Para Meadows Ex-Students Group 

contact Genevieve on 0417651862 or email:  

genovevecertificate@yahoo.com.au  

You will be most welcome to come along and join in the fun with 

lots of social activities! Open to all school leavers and adults with 

a disability. 

Held at Para Meadows School hall from 7pm-9pm every fortnight 

on a Wednesday night $3 to attend. There are drinks and chips to 

purchase and we also serve a light supper 

Dates for 2018 

5th December Xmas party 

Volunteers needed 

If interested in helping contact Genevieve on 

0417651862 or Karla on 0402492901 

Thu 29th Nov Suzi 

Fri 30th Nov Paula & John 

Mon 3rd Dec Juliette 

Tue  4th Dec Jean & Susanne 

CLOSED 

Thu 6th Dec Jessica 

Fri  7th Dec Tracy 

Mon 10th Dec Kayleen 

Tue  11th Dec Jean & Susanne 

CLOSED 

Thu 13th Dec Suzi 

Fri 14th Dec Tracy 

Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day 

please phone Tracy on 0438273836 
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HS10 HS10 
High School 10 have been very busy , here are  some of the things we have been enjoying. 

We have been using magnifying glasses to 

explore the various changes that have occurred in 

the Australian environment. 

Brocky and Harry have loved participating in our 

bike riding course. 

We certainly enjoyed having our friend Brandon 

back at 

School. 

We have been using different scales to learn about mass and Aiden has been learning how to draw 

through the use of Step by Step drawing videos. 

We have enjoyed  working together to learn more about money. 


